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GSA Greater Southwest Region

MEMORANDUM OF AGREEMENT

WHEREAS, the General Services Administration (GSA) has determined that the transfer of 50 acres at the
Fort Worth Federal Center to the United States Postal Service(USPS) for a new City of Fort Worth
maintenance facility will have an effect on Shed Warehouses #13 & 14 which are eligible for inclusion in
the National Register of Historic Places and has consulted with the Texas State Historic Preservation
Office. pursuant to 36 CFR Part 800, regulations implementing Section 106 of the National Historic
Preservation Act; and

NOW THEREFORE, GSA, and the Texas State Historic Preservation Officer (SHPO), agree that the
undertaking shall be implemented in accordance with the following stipulations in order to take into account
the effect of the proposed undertaking on historic properties:

Stipulations
GSA will insure the following measures are carried out:

1. Documentation of Shed Warehouse buildings #13 & 14 as requested by the SHPO. The documentation
shall consist of 5 inch X 7 inch black and white photographic documentation on archival paper. Also, a
plan sketch of each building showing the dimensions shall be provided.

2. The historic context of Shed Warchouse buildings #13 & 14 and the Fort Worth Federal Center are
already well documented in your copy of “The Fort Worth Federal Center: An Architectural And Historical
Assessment.”

Execution of this Memorandum of Agreement and implementation of its terms evidence that GSA and
SHPO have consulted on the GSA’s proposal to transfer approximately 50 acres of land at the Fort Worth
Federal Center to USPS, and its effects on this historic property, and that GSA has taken into account such
effects on the historic property.
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